
IO 

 

 
North Bay, ON May 3, 2022 

 

 

Subject: Report from Victoria Thomas dated April 21, 2022 re Request for Exemption 

to Noise By-Law for Summer Concert Series (New Ontario Brewing Company) 

 

File No.   Res.  2022 -   

Moved by Councillor:   

Seconded by Councillor:   

That: 

1. Council grant an exemption to New Ontario Brewing Company located at 1401 

Seymour Street to Noise By-Law No. 2014-53, pursuant to the terms and 

conditions outlined by Section 5 of the by-law and that the proponent notify 

residents and businesses within a one block radius of the New Ontario Brewing 

Company, for the following dates and time: 

   ●     every Friday and Saturday evening 

   ●     starting June 3, 2022 through September 10, 2022 

   ●     event time would start at 6:00 pm and end at 11:58 pm; and    

2. a copy of Report to Council IO 2022-04 dated April 21, 2022 from Victoria Thomas 

be forwarded to the North Bay Police Services for information.    

 

Carried  Carried as amended  Lost  

 

Conflict  Endorsement of Chair  

 

Yeas      Nays    

        

        

         

 

Record of Vote (Upon Request of Councillor  ___) 

 

Signature of Clerk _ 
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